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Blue Cross Will Cease Mailing Certain Provider Bulletins 

As of April 2, 2018, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will begin publishing 

monthly Provider Bulletins and posting them on the first business day of each month on the bluecrossmn.com 

website. Effective May 1, 2018, Blue Cross will no longer be mailing Provider Bulletins that are published on the first 

business day of the month. If additional Bulletins are published on a day other than the first business day of the month 

due to a business need, the Provider Bulletin will be mailed to impacted providers in addition to being posted on the 

website. These changes support ease of access and administrative efficiency for providers and Blue Cross and will 

reduce the use of paper to be environmentally friendly. Provider Bulletins will continue to be available on our website 

as well as on Availity’s provider portal. 

 

   To view Provider Bulletins on the Blue Cross website 

• Access providers.bluecrossmn.com 

• Select forms and publications 

• Select Bulletins 

  

   To view Provider Bulletins on Availity’s provider portal 

• Access availity.com 

• Select Payer Spaces (Blue Cross) 

• Select News and Announcements 

• Select “more” to go to the actual Bulletin    

 

 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820.  
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